2025

Application

Foundation VCE Scholarship

St Paul's Anglican Grammar School is a regional secondary school traditionally attracting students from
areas across Gippsland from Pakenham through to Sale. With the expansion of the Traralgon Campus to
offer VCE to students in Year 11in 2026 and Year 12 in 2027, the School is committed to ensuring a diverse
school population with representation from as many areas in the region as possible.

As we look forward to our first Year 12 graduates in Traralgon, St Paul's is pleased to offer Foundation VCE
Scholarships to new students for entry in Year 10 in 2025. Offered under the School’s Education Support
Program, the Foundation VCE Scholarship will offer places to students continuing through to Year 12 at our
Traralgon Campus.

The Foundation VCE Scholarship is not based on academic achievement but rather the student's potential
to be a dedicated student and an outstanding contributor to their school. Applicants will be shortlisted,
with progressing applicants to be interviewed by a representative of St Paul's.

Endorsement for the Foundation VCE Scholarship is based on the degree to which a student meets the
following criteria:
e Demonstrates integrity and is of good personal character (including a recommendation from a
relevant referee)
e Has afocused approach to their studies and a desire to achieve their potential
e Demonstrates enthusiasm and respect for others
e Shows commitment to their current school and/or community-based activities
e Currently resides in the shires of Latrobe, Wellington or South Gippsland (and able to travel to
Traralgon for the purposes of schooling).

Conditions of the Foundation VCE Scholarship:

a) The student will be enrolled in Year 10 for 2025.

b) The Scholarship will be continuous from Years 10 to 12 at St Paul's Anglican Grammar School's
Traralgon Campus.

c) Remission of the school tuition fee is by negotiation and is strictly confidential. This may include a
significantly discounted tuition fee.

d) The student, nor any member of their family, must not be a current member of the St Paul's school
community.

Recipients of the Foundation VCE Scholarship are expected on an annual basis to:

e Maintain a satisfactory level of academic progress

¢ Consistently model good behaviour and be a positive influence in the School community

e Participate in the various co-curricular activities offered

e Attend class regularly

e Consent to photo permission for individual and/or group photos for school promotion on the
School Webpage, the School Facebook site, promotional material and school Publications. (Please
contact our Scholarship Officer to discuss should this not be possible)

Completed application form, payment of the $110 application fee and a copy of the most recent NAPLAN
and School Report are to be returned by post or emailed to scholarships@stpaulsags.vic.edu.au by
Friday 20 September2024.

For further information please contact our Scholarship Officer on 5623 5833.
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